
 
 

 

T: 01726 75858 F: 01726 808437 
E: info@sandyhill.org.uk W: www.sandyhill.org.uk 

Sandy Hill Academy, Sandy Hill, St Austell, Cornwall, PL25 3AT 
 

A Company Limited by Guarantee.  An Exempt Charity  
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540  

Registered Office:  Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, 
St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD  

 

 
Head of School: Helen Bingham 
Assistant Head of School: Bridget Rundle 
 

8 March 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Invisible Worlds Performance 

We previously made you aware of the Invisible Worlds performance taking place at 
the Eden Project on Thursday 4th April 2019 from 6pm to 8pm, which all our Year 4 
children are participating in. 

Sandy Hill children will perform with 11 other schools and have been busy rehearsing 
in school each week in readiness for this fantastic event. 

On the day of the event, we will transport the children to the Eden Project at 
approximately 1pm for rehearsals during the afternoon.  Pupils will be supervised at 
the event until parents/carers collect them after the performance. 

On Tuesday 12th March, we will be attending a rehearsal at Carclaze school. During 
the rehearsal, we will be working with other schools, learning dances and group 
songs. 

The rehearsal will be from 1.30-2.30pm. We will be walking there and back, leaving 
Sandy Hill just after lunch and returning ready for home time at 3pm. 
 
Can you please ensure your child has a suitable coat in school for this day, and also 
provide consent for this rehearsal trip via Parent Pay by 3pm on Monday please. 
 
A further letter will be issued on Monday when tickets will be available to purchase, 
together with further details regarding costumes and collection arrangements after 
the performance. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr D Lockett 
Year 4 Teacher 


